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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 2:32 PM
To: 'Chip Carter'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Increase Request

Good afternoon Mr. Carter,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer correspondence for 
Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-
florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Chip Carter [mailto:chipcarter@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 1:57 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase Request 
 
Dear Ms. Stauffer 
 
My legal name is George H. Carter III and I reside at 910 S. Beach St in Ormond Beach FL 32174. It has come to 
my attention that your department is currently considering a request from FPL to increase their current rates 
for power customers such as myself -docket number 160021-E1. While I understand that companies are in 
business to make money I consider it your responsibility to ensure that is it not done so at the cost to so many 
of us who are retired and living on fixed incomes.  
 
If there is not a plan for the increased revenue to be used primarily for upgrading our grid or other necessary 
functions and if the monies raised will primarily be going to stock holders then I urge you to consider the 
people of your state who depend on your sworn duty to look out for us and not big business. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter, 
 
George Carter 
 
Sent from Windows Mail 
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